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Product Change/Termination Notification 
 
 
Date:   October 2, 2017          Change Notification No. IS43QR16256A 
 
 
To:  Valued Customers 
 
From:  ISSI (Integrated Silicon Solution, Inc.) 
  1623 Buckeye Dr  

Milpitas, CA. 95035 
USA 

 
Affected ISSI Part Number:  IS43QR16256A 
 
Description of Change:   The 4Gb (256Mx16) DDR4 DRAM is going to phase out production.  ISSI is in 
development for a new, backward compatible 4Gb DDR4 product in 2018. However, there is no 
replacement for IS43QR16256A at this time.  
   
Rationale for Change:  The IS43QR16256A can no longer be supported due to technical limitations, and is 
therefore phasing out of production. 
 
Last-Time-Buy Date (LTB):     April 30, 2018 
Date of Complete Transition (Last delivery date):     October 31, 2018 
 
 
Marketing: Charles McLaren 
Title  Director of DRAM Marketing 
Phone #           1-408-969-6600 
E-mail:       DRAM@issi.com 


